
From: george mclaughlin 
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 10:21 AM 
To: Parks - City of Burnaby 

Commission Agenda 
Date ................................ 2017 Apr 19 
Delegations ................................... (a) 

Subject: Re: Request to Appear at the Parks Commission Meeting 

Attn. Kathryn Matts Commission Secretary. 

Kathryn just to confirm we would like to make a presentation to the Parks Board Commissioners at the Meeting on 
April 19th. The Presentation will be about the Burnaby Velodrome Club located in the Harry Jerome Sports Centre. 
I will do the Introduction George McLaughlin, President Burnaby Velodrome Club 
my address 5475 Braelawn Drive Burnaby B.C. 604-294-8795 The speakers will be John Mayr the Club Treasurer 
93 Matt Crescent New Westminister B.C and Rani Jones Club Secretary 101-1265 Cardero Street Vancouver B.C. 

Thank you, 
George McLaughlin 
President 
Burnaby Velodrome Club 
604-294-8795 


